
COUNCIL NEWS 

 

Grand Knight Report 

 
First Fraternal Year is almost over 

 

Brother Knights- 

 

June will mark our last month of our first ever Fraternal 

Year for our council.  We have had a very successful 

year due to the outstanding team work that we have 

done.  I am very blessed to have an outstanding group 

of men helping as Officers and Directors.  Thank you to 

each and everyone of you for all of your support. 

 

We started the year not knowing what to expect.  I 

want to thank District Deputy Jose Ramos for helping 

myself and our council get through the year.  He has 

always been there to give us a helping hand.  

Countless others have been very helpful to us.  I want 

to especially mention Worthy Grand Knight Hector 

Chapa (San Martin) for all of his help. And finally, a big 

help to our Chaplain, Father Anthony Mendoza, for all 

of his support and spiritual guidance.  He has been a 

big supporter of all of our endeavors.  We are blessed 

to have him be a part of our success. 

 

As we begin our second fraternal year, I ask that we all 

look back to our successes and continue to build on 

them. If you haven’t been able to participate with us 

this past year, make it a goal to try and get involved. 

We all do this for the glory of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

On Sunday June 11th, we will participate in the Feast 

of Corpus Christi Processional.  I hope that all of our 

Knights will be there.  Wear your Knights shirt and be 

proud of our great organization that is here for our 

parish, diocese, and community. We will need 

volunteers to carry the canopy, be in the honor guard, 

and put together an alter. Please volunteer. 

 

In closing, it is an honor to be your Grand Knight.  With 

your support, I will be continuing in this position for the 

upcoming fraternal year.  I look forward to us having 

another great year serving our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

Blessings to all of you, 

 

Vivat Jesus!! 

 

GK Dennis 

 

 

Spiritual Thoughts 

 

 

 

 

A Knight of Columbus is a man of 
integrity. He takes responsibility 
for his actions. He is also a man 
for others. He guards and 
protects those under his care. He 
stands united with his brothers 
and with them he puts his faith 
into action. 
 
A Knight of Columbus is called to 
fraternal charity with his brother 
Knights. And he is called to a 
fraternal unity with them. 

 Psalm 133 proclaims, 

“How good and how pleasant it is 

when brothers dwell together as 

one!” 
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June Events 
June 1st will be our Officers Meeting at 7pm.  This will 

be the last one for the current officers. Please make 

every effort to attend. June 15th will be our Council 

Meeting and Election of Officers.  Please make every 

effort to attend. 

June 11th will be the Feast of Corpus Christi 

Processional.  This will be held after the 6pm mass. 

Please make plans to attend.  Where your white shirt or 

green polo (if you don’t have white) to show support. 
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Knights in Action 



       June 2023 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1  

Officer Mtg. 

 

2 3  

Divine Mercy 

Ceremony 

3pm 

4  5 6 7 Adoration 

7:30pm in 

Spanish 

8 9 10 

11  Feast of 

Corpus Chris-

ti  after 6pm 

mass. (Wear 

white shirt) 

12 13 14 15 Council 

Mtg. with 

election of 

officers 

16 17 

18 19 20 21  

Adoration 

7:30pm in 

English 

22 

 

23 24 

25 26 27 Faith & 

Formation 

Core Mtg. 

7pm 

28 29 30 31 

       

Knights’ Birthdays for the month of June 

June 4th– Father Anthony  

June 11th– Narciso Castro 

June 12th– Jerry Garza 

June 17th– Ricardo Castillon 

 

 


